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In this clip, Greg Holbrook, Executive Director of the

New Smyrna Museum of History, briefly describes the movement of Woman's
Clubs in Florida that led to its establishment in NSB in the early 1920s and the
decision to build the property at 403 Magnolia.

Don't miss the fascinating photos and video clip at the end of the piece!

Restoration of the building, now The Magnolia, is progressing quickly. In the
next few months, new stucco will be applied, the tile on the outside entryway
repaired, and an ADA ramp and entry will be installed. Meanwhile, interior
detail work continues.

A grand premiere of the opening and documentary film is planned for late
October/early November.

Watch for the 'Save the Date' and plan to attend.
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https://youtu.be/H0j-2mRL_zI

